

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk May 20, 2005

Dexter Carter 2327 W. Vine St. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 20, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Manager's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Kathrine Zaid 6955 S. 13th St. Milwaukee, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Zaid:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license for "Lomar Auto Services" at 4424 W. Burleigh St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Jinderery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Sandra Dominiczak 6400 W. Burdick Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Dominiczak:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "McDonald's" at 6409 W. Bluemound Rd. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050079



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Gurdev Singh 5456 N. Highridge Dr., W176 Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "VK Citgo" at 1254 N. 35th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050079



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Fakhry Maizer 2400 W. Layton Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Maizer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Hook Fish & Chicken" at 2604 W. Capitol Dr. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050079

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Roberto Olmos 1820 Butler Dr. Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Mr. Olmos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1551-53 W. Lincoln Ave. ("La Chona Club") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Friday, May 20, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050079



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Benjamin Christian 2250 S. 74th St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Christian:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division cc: File050079

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456 Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Francisco Grimaldo 1035 S. 18th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Grimaldo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Andrea Logan 8884 N. 96th St., #5 Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Ms. Logan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Escort Service Business for "Triple X Entertainment" at 8884 N. 96th, St., Apt. #5, be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing, as well as the proximity of a school and church to 8884 N. 96th St., in addition to the presence of children in the 8-unit building at 8884 N. 96th St.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Dennis Young 2248B S. 17th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Young:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, May 20, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec.100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division